
BEMIDJI AREA SCHOOLS 

BEMIDJI, MINNESOTA 

 

 

DATE: FEBRUARY 24, 2025 

 

TO: BOARD OF EDUCATION 

 

FROM: JEREMY OLSON, SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS 

 

SUBJECT: CLASS SIZE REPORT 

 

COMMENTS; 
 

In accordance with SBR 400-30-1R:  Class Size, the School Board must be informed of any class sizes that 

exceed the recommended guidelines. 

 

Every effort has been made to balance class sizes.  

 

There are no elementary, Bemidji Middle School or Bemidji High School classrooms that exceed the 

guidelines provided in SBR 400-30-1R for term three. 

 

 

 

 


